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29th January, 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
MESSAGE ABOUT SCRIPTURE SEMINARS IN 2018 
 
I am writing to inform you that Scripture classes will be run as a normal part of the Year 7 
Curriculum in 2017.  It is envisaged that the lessons will be offered once per month for the 
year, effectively 10 lessons in total.  
 
These classes are in line with the Department of Education’s Religious Education Policy. 
They will be offered through local ministry and are non-denominational in nature, 
focussing on Christian beliefs and values. 
 
Should you not wish your child to participate please sign the note below and have your 
child return it to Mrs. Foster our School Chaplain or to Student Central.  Students not 
participating will be given alternate work to do during this time.  Should students or 
parents wish to change their selection throughout the year this can be done by way of 
parental note to the school at any time. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns please contact Mrs. Foster at the school. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Michelle Sapsed       
Principal                                                               
 

_______________________________________________________________________________ 

 
ATTENTION – MRS FOSTER 
 
I wish to withdraw my child  ______________________________  from Scripture classes.  
I understand that he/she will be given alternate work to do during this time. 
 
 
______________________________               ____________________________          _________             
Parent Name       
Parent Signature   Date 
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